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Simplifying Fractions in Sycamore Class 

As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring a safe, supportive, and enriching learning environment 

for our pupils, we would like to remind you about some of our most important school policies. These 

policies help foster a positive school culture, promote pupil well-being, and ensure that everyone 

involved in our school community understands their roles and responsibilities. Please take a moment to 

review these key policies and if you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out to us.  

 

Our Positive Behaviour policy has recently been reviewed and approved by our Governors. It outlines 

the ways we recognize and reward positive, kind, and helpful behaviour that demonstrates consideration 

for the feelings and rights of others, and contributes to both our school community and society at large. 

We foster intrinsic motivation through consistent verbal praise, aiming for children to feel proud of 

displaying these valued behaviours. Our PHSE curriculum also clearly teaches what these behaviours 

look like in practice. Take a look here. 

 

School lunches are prepared on-site in our school kitchen by HCL Catering, but on occasion due to staff 

illness, meals are cooked off site and brought in to school. If you would like your child to 

have a school meal, please ensure you pre-book in advance to ensure your child gets 

a meal. Booking closes on ParentPay at 8.30am each day.  

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/policies
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/positive-behaviour-at-hauxton-primary-school


Reminder: Label Your Child's Uniform! 

As the weather warms up, many children are opting to remove their uniforms during 

outdoor play. Reuniting lost items with their rightful owners can take a significant 

amount of time. We kindly ask all parents to label their child’s uniform with their 

child’s name. This small step can make a big difference in ensuring that items are 

returned promptly and easily, preventing unnecessary delays and confusion. Thank 

you for your cooperation! Click here to order Stikins name labels and raise money for 

our school. 

 

Host Your Next Event at Our School 

Did you know that you can rent our school's facilities for your next event? Whether you're planning a 

conference, workshop, party, or any other gathering, our versatile spaces can accommodate a variety of 

needs. 

Our school name offers: 

 Spacious hall and outdoor spaces 

 Modern amenities and technology 

 A welcoming and convenient location 

For more information on booking and pricing, please see our website. We look forward to hosting your 

next event! 

 

Cambridge Literary Festival  

Join one of our local events in April for children to inspire a life-

long love of books.  

FREE Jacqueline Wilson sharing her new book The Seaside 

Sleepover  Sat 26 Apr 2025 - 12:00pm - 1:00pm 

FREE Christopher Lloyd presenting the story of climate change  It’s 

Up to Us! Sat 26 Apr 2025 4:00pm - 5:00pm 

FREE Katie Kirby for a laugh-out-loud event all about the world of 

Lottie Brooks! Sun 27 Apr 2025 10am - 11am  

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  

 

Alyssa P Lewis H Matyas G 

https://www.stikins.co.uk/?NAME-LABELS=9129
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/school-hire
https://www.cambridgeliteraryfestival.com/events/jacqueline-wilson-the-seaside-sleepover/
https://www.cambridgeliteraryfestival.com/events/christopher-lloyd-its-up-to-us/
https://www.cambridgeliteraryfestival.com/events/katie-kirby-the-world-of-lottie-brooks/
https://www.cambridgeliteraryfestival.com/events/katie-kirby-the-world-of-lottie-brooks/
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar


 
 


